
 

 

 

 

 

Be the best you can be! 

 

Weekly Newsletter 
W/e 28th January 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Well, what a week it has been! Thank you for your patience and understanding as we have had to react to 
many changes at short notice. The children have worked brilliantly in their bubbles and those children 
accessing learning at home have sent some excellent videos and tasks in too. 
 
I will be reviewing staffing levels over the weekend to make sure the children are safe in school and will let 
you know as soon as I am able to if there are further changes. Working in bubbles this week has supported 
the school staying open. This bubble arrangement will continue for as long as necessary and at least for next 
week. Changes to the structure of the day will also being considered as will the temporary closure of year 
group bubbles. This will only be done a last resort to keep staff and children safe.  
  
Thank you,  

Mrs Cowell-Clark 

 
Contacting us: 
Please remember the email address for support with well-being or behaviour concerns is: 
parentalsupport@clarborough.notts.sch.uk 
Calls can be made to school from 8:30am – 4.30pm on 01777 708065. 
Enquiries about admissions, school dinners and any other administrative query should be directed to 
office@clarborough.notts.sch.uk    
Finance queries should be directed to: finance@clarborough.notts.sch.uk 
And IT support queries should be sent to: itsupport@clarborough.notts.sch.uk 
 

 
National Online Safety 
Can we remind you about the training courses designed by National Online Safety for parents and carers?  
I have attached links to two courses may be of interest to you; these courses have been signed to give parents 
and carers the knowledge and skills they need to feel confident and empowered to keep your children safe 
online 
 
National Online Safety Annual Certificate in Online Safety for Parents and Carers of Children aged 3 – 7 
National Online Safety Annual Certificate in Online Safety for Parents and Carers of Children aged 7 – 11 
 

mailto:parentalsupport@clarborough.notts.sch.uk
mailto:office@clarborough.notts.sch.uk
mailto:finance@clarborough.notts.sch.uk
mailto:itsupport@clarborough.notts.sch.uk
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/view/course/os-for-parents-3-7
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/view/course/os-for-parents-7-11


All you would need to do to access this training is to register yourself with National 
Online Safety following the link below: 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/clarborough-primary-school  
 

 
Every week, National Online Safety (NOS) produce informative posters 
highlighting a specific online item.  This week they have mentioned ’YouTube’.   

.  
A separate Parentmail will be sent out to you with the full information poster on 
this.  Please take a few minutes to read through this information.    
 

 
 
 

Recycling 
 
We are continuing to recycle old pens, crisp packets, cans and old batteries in school. 
Please send any recycling into school with your child.  We are now also recycling 
used/empty printer ink cartridges! 
 

 
 

Booking in Lunches, Breakfast Club and Wraparound Club  
 
Parentmail is now open for you to book your child’s lunches, Breakfast club 
and Wraparound places for the Spring Term 1.  Please note, these must be 
booked one week in advance to allow us to ensure correct staffing and 
meals etc.   
 
 
 
 

We’re on Facebook and Instagram! 
 
We are on Facebook and Instagram!  Search for ‘Clarborough Primary’ 
and follow us for regular updates and see what we are getting up to!  
 
 

 
 
Toys and Fidget Toys 
 
Please note that fidget toys or any other sort of toy should not be brought into school unless you have spoken 
with your teacher and they have permitted your child to bring it in.     
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CCTV Car patrolling in our area 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council uses CCTV cars to enforce parking outside 
of schools. They visit schools in Nottinghamshire and will record, whilst 
passing, the details of any cars parked illegally.  If vehicles are parked in 
contravention the registered keepers will receive a Penalty Charge Notice.  
 
These restrictions are in place to provide a safe area outside of the school 
where the children will gather or cross the road therefore, we ask for your 
help in keeping this area free of parked vehicles. 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary…. 
 
Friday 11th February – Last day of term 
Monday 14th to Friday 18th February – Half Term 
Monday 21st February – Children return back to school 
 
 
 

Out of School Achievements 
 
A big well done to Amelie who achieved her Stage 7 Learn to Swim Award 
and 100m Distance Certificate in swimming – Great work Amelie!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A very well done to Isabella who achieved her Stage 3 Learn to Swim 
Award.  Excellent Swimming Isabella!  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Breakfast club, wraparound care, 30hours and lunches need to be booked in and paid 
for at least one week in advance on Parentmail.  Breakfast is served daily until 8:20 
am. If you have any questions or queries relating to Breakfast club, Wraparound and 
lunches please email Mrs Hardie or Mrs Woods on office@clarborough.notts.sch.uk  
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